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Peru State to offer two additional graduate degrees 
(KLZA)-- The Board of Trustees of the Nebraska State Colleges approved two
new graduate degree programs for Peru State College. The two new programs
are included as focus areas in the Master of Science in Organizational
Management (MSOM) degree:

Strategic Leadership and Communication and Healthcare Administration.

Coursework for the strategic leadership and communicaitons focus area includes
Executive Coaching and Mentoring, Strategic Communication in Leadership,
Leadership Theory and Practice, and Team Design and Performance.

Coursework for the Healthcare Administration focus area includes Healthcare
Delivery and Organizational Systems, Healthcare Economics and Finance,
Healthcare Information Systems, and Healthcare Law, Policy and Compliance.

The programs will be available beginning in Fall 2023.
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